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2 June 2008
The Honorable Harry Reid

Majority Leader

United States Senate

528 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-224-7327

Dear Senator Reid:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your pending amendment to the FY 2009 Defense Authorization bill (S.3001) to expand concurrent receipt. FRA supports legislation authorizing the immediate payment of concurrent receipt of full military retired pay and veterans’ disability compensation for all disabled retirees.


Your amendment accelerates the phase-in of concurrent receipt (CRDP) for those with 50 percent or more but less than 90 percent disability ratings from December 31, 2013 to September 30, 2008.


The Association appreciates your sponsorship of this priority initiative and has listed a support message on the amendment on its Action Center to allow FRA members to e-mail their Senators to encourage their support for the measure.


The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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